[image: image1.png]




February 4, 2016 

To the Editorial Team
Journal of the International Society for Telemedicine and eHealth (JISfTeH)
c/o Dept of Telehealth
University of KwaZulu Natal
Pvt Bag 7, Congela 4013
South Africa
Dear Editorial Team:

We are submitting electronically the manuscript, “IMPACT OF TELEHEALTH TRAINING ON HEALTH CARE PROVIDERS KNOWLEDGE: A MIXED METHODS EVALUATION” for review and publication in JISfTeH.   
This manuscript is a product of a collaborative work of a multidisciplinary team over a period of three years. The work presented is of practical and theoretical interest to those engaged in the use of technology to facilitate education and training of health care providers (HCPs) of patient infected with HIV/AIDS especially in resource-constrained settings. It is the first systematic evaluation of the impact of a telehealth training program on HCPs’ knowledge in management of HIV/AIDS. 
Consistent with JISfTeH’s interest in all aspects of eHealth, we feel that this paper is a good fit. Readers of JISfTeH including health professionals and active researches in the HIV/AIDS field will appreciate the methodology employed to evaluate the impact of ECHO program.  
This manuscript has not been published previously and is not currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. If there are additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 813-974-9248 or by email at hwao1@health.usf.edu
Sincerely, 
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Hesborn O. Wao, Ph. D.
Assistant Professor 

division of Evidence-Based Medicine & Outcomes Research

University of South Florida   •   3515 E. Fletcher Ave.   •   Tampa, FL 33612
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